
Nev. Department of Ed delays
gender diversity regulation
By Sam Gross, Reno Gazette-Journal

CARSON CITY — The Nevada Department of Education again held
off Friday on adopting a broad anti-bullying regulation aimed
at protecting the state’s gender-diverse pupils.  

The regulation includes a list of 20 requirements and measures
that  school  districts  around  the  state  must  adhere  to,
including requiring additional gender diversity training for
school administrators and recognizing students by their chosen
names and pronouns.

State Superintendent Steve Canavero held off on approving the
regulation  Friday  and  said  another  workshop  is  already
scheduled for next Friday, and the date for a final hearing
will be announced shortly.
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